
  

 

7 July 2023 

Dear Parents 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

St Peter   Electra for trying really hard with phonics this week 

St Cecilia   Haidar for working hard in our Maths lessons 

St Lucy   Gabriel for being a super teacher in our French lessons   

St Bernadette  Ruben for his improved focus learning his lines for assembly 

    and maturity on the school trip 

St Anthony  For all the boys for their excellent attitude in Science this week 

St Christopher  Pranshu for pushing himself out of his comfort zone in our Year  

    6 production 

 

Good Disciples of the Week 

 

St Peter   Maxim for his improved confidence over the year 

St Cecilia   Carlos for being a great friend to others 

St Lucy   Leandro for being really helpful  

St Bernadette  Maja for being a role model, each and every day 

St Anthony  Jack for growing in maturity and coping so well with change 

St Christopher  Izabele for her quiet and mature attitude making her a good 

    friend to her peers 

  

Well done to you all. 

 

Reception and St Cecilia’s Liturgy 

 

Thank you to Deacon Kevin for leading our liturgy last week.  The children were thinking 

about what they were proud of achieving this year and looking forward to next.  Deacon 

Kevin spoke to them and got them thinking about growing and who helps us to grow.  

Thank you to our readers, Mrs Boyle and the parents who came along. 

 

Clean Up Day 

 

A huge thank you to all of the parents, staff and parishioners that came to help in the 

garden on Saturday. Everyone worked tirelessly to clear, weed, mend, build and plant and 

the results were fantastic. The impact made in just one day was amazing and is only 

possible with the help of many people. It was lovely to see a past pupil return to help too! 

We will schedule another date for October so that we can keep momentum going. Well 

done everyone! 

 

Rock Steady Concert 

 

We look forward to hearing our ‘Rock band’, singers and musicians on Monday 10 July 

2023 at 9.30 am.  Parents are very welcome. 

 

 

 

DIOCESE OF NORTHAMPTON 
ST PETER’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
PROSPECT ROAD, MARLOW, BUCKS, SL7 2PJ 
Telephone:  01628 472116/7 

e-mail: office@stpetersrc.bucks.sch.uk 
Web: www.stpetersschoolmarlow.org.uk 
 

Headteacher: Miss A McCluskey, B.Ed. 

BUCKINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL – EDUCATION DEPT. 

mailto:office@stpetersrc.bucks.sch.uk


 

Music evening : Wednesday 12 July 2023 7.00 pm 

 

Children have been practising for the music evening next Wednesday. Thank you parents 

for supporting your child to prepare for this event - we look forward to seeing and hearing 

all the musical talents we have here at St Peter's. 

 

Girls Football 

 

Girls in St Cecilia’s, St Lucy’s and St Bernadette’s will be participating in a football session 

on Monday 11 July 2023 and will need to be in P.E. kit. 

 

Mufti day for More 

 

Winners of Sports Day, house More will have their Mufti day on Wednesday 19 July 2023. 

 

Millionaire's Club 

 

Congratulations to Bohan in Year 5 and Ariana in Year 6 who have both read 1,000,000 

words since their time at St Peter's. Words are counted when children complete an AR quiz 

on their book. This is a great achievement - well done both!  

 

Years 5 & 6 Football Club 

 

We are looking for a volunteer to run the Years 5 & 6 Football Club from the end of 

September 2023.  If you are interested, please contact Miss McCluskey or Mrs Thomas.   

 

Friends of St Peter’s School 

 

FoSP International Fayre : Saturday 15 July 2023 11.00 am – 3.00 pm 

 

The following are needed to make the FoSP International Fayre a success:- 

 

 Volunteers 

 

Please help by volunteering on the day. 

 

 Toys 

 

Good condition toys for the second hand toy stall. 

 

 Books 

 

Good condition books for the second hand book stall. 

 

 Gazebos 

 

As many as possible please 

 

 Second hand Uniform 

 

Great condition washed uniform for the second hand uniform stall. 

 

Mufti day for Bottle Tombola : Wednesday 12 July 2023 

 

In exchange for a bottle for our bottle tombola children are invited to a non-uniform day 

on Wednesday 12 July 2023. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss A McCluskey 

Headteacher 


